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Canal Boat Volunteers Required for 2024

The Pirate Castle is currently looking to sign up some additional volunteers to join our canal boat crew team. We
provide fully certificated training as an accredited NCBA training centre enabling you to train either up to crew or
skipper level depending on where you would like to go. So, If you would like to get onto the water and join our team
to learn new skills, enjoy making new friends and would like to receive free training and have a different, fun
experience, then please get in touch and we can tell you more about what is involved.

Please contact us at:

info@thepiratecastle.org [1]

andrew@thepiratecastle.org [2]

We look forward to hearing from you soon!
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